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                        14th November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
New- Cycling After School Club (KS2) 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer the above After School Club which will start on Thursday 27th November 
2017, for 4 weeks until the 14th December. The club will be run by British Cycling who will also provide the 
bikes and helmets for the children. This will take place on the KS2 playground / field, 3pm – 4pm and is free 
of charge. 
 
On the 18th December a Festival will be held at St Ann’s, where 4 boys and 4 girls will compete against local 
schools in the area, putting into practice the cycling skills they will have gained over the 4 weeks. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to be involved in, spaces are limited, so please return your 
form as soon as possible. 
         
 
Thanks 
 
Nicola Beaumont 
PE Coordinator 
mailto:nbeaumont@st-anns.sheffield.sch.uk 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Cycling After School Club (27th Nov to 14th Dec 2017) 
 
Name of child/ children ________________________________________ 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Email address ………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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